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Important Bunny Bunch News!

@ November was such a fun month at Bunny
Bunch! The children loved having their
families come for the Thanksqiving Feast!

@ A |.1L|5L' Thank you to everyone who came to
the Thanksgiving feast! It was a great success.
The kid's had so much fun making their
placemats and enjoying the delicious food!

@  Pre-K4 conference days are December 3" and
December 5t

@ Special Christmas shopping for Pre-K 3 and 4
is December 8thand 9

@ Holiday Pajama Day is Tuesday, December
23!

@ The daycare will be closed on December 24t
& 25", We will also close early on December
31+ at 5:00pm and will be closed on January
17, 2014 We |1c>pf_' you have a fantastic
holiday season!

@ Movin and Groovin will be held December 3+
and 174!

@ Marital Arts is held every Tuesday and
Gymnastics is every Thursday.

@ pon't ['}Jl-.__Jet. book orders are due December
sth!

Happy Birthday!!

We would like to wish Emma K. a very happy 1%
birthday, Chase K. and Hannah N. 3 very happy
27 birthday, Mason B. 3 very happy 4 birthday
and Sophie and Liam a very happy 5% birthday!
We would also like to wish Miss Geniene, Miss
Amy and Miss Jamie 3 very happy birthday! We
hope you all enjoy your special day!

Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the
month, Miss Mary! Miss Mary is our cook along
with one of our very helpful aids in all of our
classrooms 3t our Ward Road location! She has
been with Bunny Bunch Daycare for almost 3 year
and has really proven herself to be a reliable
wortker! Miss Mary comes to work every morning
with a smile on her face that stays throughout the
day! She has 3 strong dedication for her job and it
has really shown through! Miss Mary goes above
and beyond with everything she does. Her
patience, kindness, and happy personality are what
makes her loved by all the children, parents, and
co-workers. Thank you for all vour hard work!
We gre so gr.qf:e[:u[ to have you 3s part of our
team! Congratulations Miss Mary!! We love
you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the
month. The lead teachers will make the choice.
Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the
children at the beginning of the month. The
teacher will base their decision on growth and
development, relating to others, eating and
napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!!
Our wonderful Star Students this month are. ..

INFANT: Milania
TODDLER: Kyleigh
PRE K 3: Janiya
PRE K 4: Liam




Infant Room News!

“A snowy Christmas” is our exciting theme in the Infant room for the month of December! The
children will be doing many crafts such as painting stripes on candy canes and making reindeer
with their hands and feet! The infants will also be making jingle bell bracelets and learning to
sing Christmas songs! They will also be working on their sensory skills by painting trees with
green Jell-O and gluing cotton balls onto Santa’s beard! Miss Ann Marie’s class will be busy
making special presents for our infant families and decorating felt Christmas trees! To get us
ready for the New Year the infants will be making noise makers and making a ball drop and
count! December is such a busy but fantastic month for our infant room!

Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Milania! Milania has become a sturdy walker since
she has started at Bunny Bunch! She has big brown eyes and curly hair! Milania is very pretty
and has long beautiful eye lashes. She is learning how to talk and loves reading books with her
teachers! She is our own little fashionista! She is always dressed from head to toe! She has the
best outfits and hair bows. Milania loves learning body parts and colors. This little cutie is so
sweet and loves to cuddle with her teachers. She loves to listen to music, read books and make
crafts! She loves to get messy while painting! We are so proud to have her apart of our Bunny
Bunch infant room! Congratulations Milania, we love you!!!




Toc:lc:”cr Room News!

“Holiday Fun” is the exciting theme for December in the toddler room! The toddlers will start
November off with “Celebrations!” They will be making handprint menorahs and will continue
with learning about kwanza and making different crafts! The next week will be all about
“Christmas!” The children will be making Rudolph ornaments and cone shaped Santa’s. We will
continue the next week with “Christmas Celebrations!” Miss Jamie will be preparing special
gifts that the children will make for their families! The children will make pretty wreaths to
hang up in their homes and decorate candy canes! We will end the month by “Celebrating the
New Year!” The children will be making silver bells and party hats! This will be a fantastic month
for our toddler friends!

Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Kyleigh! Kyleigh is such a beautiful little girl who
loves to snuggle and share with her friends. Kyleigh has brown eyes with pretty blonde hair!
She has been talking a lot more and has been doing a fantastic job during potty time! Kyleigh
loves learning and always participates in circle time. This little cutie loves to read stories, loves
to paint and color. She loves playing with the farm animals with her friends. She is always
greeting her friends and teachers with a smile in the morning and afternoon! Kyleigh is a little
love bug who loves to cuddle and give hugs to her friends! Kyleigh is a leader to all of her
younger friends and is learning new words each day! She has a cute loveable personality that
brings smiles to all of her friends and teachers! We are so proud of all of Kyleigh's
accomplishments here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Kyleigh, we love you!!!




Fre K 3 Room News!

Movember was such an exciting month for the Pre-K 3 students! They loved participating in the
Thanksgiving Feast and doing multiple Thanksgiving themed crafts! The Theme for December is
“Lets Celebrate!” The students will start their month off learning about "Holidays around the
world.” The Pre-K3 students will be learning about Hanukkah and Kwanzaa. They will be making
a reindeer for an arts and craft project. The next week the theme is “Holiday Art.” The children
will be making surprise christmas gifts for their families and having fun paint days! The next
weeks theme is “Here Comes Christmas!” The children will be using their imagination and
making holiday wreaths and making a fun craft using jingle bells. We will end December with
“Winter and a New Year”. Miss Amy and the children will be making snowy day pictures,
creating snowflake shapes and making a gingerbread booklet. It will be a busy December for the

Pre-K3 class!

Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Janiyal Janiya is a very caring friend who is always
cheering on her friends throughout the day! You will always see Janiya dressed in her pretty
outfits. She is a very smart girl who is learning how to spell and write her name. She always
strives to do her best in everything she does! Janiya is a sweet girl who always shares her toys
with her friends. Janiya is full of enthusiasm for all of our class activities! She loves arts and
crafts and gets excited when we use painting tools! Her favorite center is kitchen and cars.
Janiya is doing a fantastic job learning patterns and always participates in circle time! She has
love and respect for her classmates and teachers. She is definitely a role model to all of her
Pre-K3 friends! Congratulations Janiya, we love you!!!

' 1 1."[!




Fre K4 Room News!

November was an exciting time for the Pre-K 4 students! They loved making all their
Thanksgiving crafts and placemats. December’s theme is “Let’s Celebrate!” During the first
week they will be learning about different “Holidays around the world”, and preparing for

Christmas! They will handprint Menorah’s, make cotton ball beards on a Santa and use their
creative side to make a snowflake out of pasta! The next week the students will work on
“Santa’s Workshop.” The students will be making pipe cleaner candy canes, handprint Santa’s
and their own stockings! The Pre-K4 children will then focus on the theme “Christmas is Near.”
The will be getting ready to give their families the special gifts they have been working on,
creating their own special snowy pictures and making a do-a-dot tree! Our last week of the
month will be “Merry Christmas!” The children will make antler headbands, Christmas cookies,
and will even be having a countdown to New Years! They will also be making a confetti collage
and party hats for the New Year! They are very eager to start celebrating the holidays!

Congratulations to our Star of the Month, Liam! Liam is a great leader and helper! He knows
how to sign, spell and write his name! He loves to participate in circle time. Liam is a great
friend to all of his classmates. Liam is a very smart boy who knows his letters, sounds and
numbers! Liam is a comedian in Miss Cori’s class, he is always making his teachers and his
friends laugh! Liam’s favorite centers are dress up, playing with cars, little people and big
blocks! He loves to listen to Miss Cori read and loves playing outside with his friends! This
handsome boy always impresses his teacher’s everyday by remembering his address and
telephone number! Liam is always greeting his friends and teachers with a hello and a good bye

each day! We are so lucky to have this smart, energetic and funny boy in our Pre-K4 classroom!
Congratulations Liam, we love youll!







i i & & & & & & & & & & & & & & &
Y
T hanksgiving [Funttt

P4 W ,

4
4

3 .‘ i“l
ot 9




